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OFFICE OFTHE DIRECTOROF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS

The Director of Public Prosecutions (DPP) wishes to inform the general

public that, following the conclusion of investigations into the tragic death of

Agnes wanjiku wanjiru, the Directorate of criminal Investigations (DCI)

has submitted the police inquiry file for review and legal advise'

Consequently, the DPP has constituted a team of senior prosecutors to

conduct a comprehensive review of the file.

The DPP acknowledges the significant time that has elapsed in this matter

and remains fully committed to ensuring justice for the family of Agnes

wanjiku wanjiru. The public will be informed of any developments as the

case progresses.

The Dpp assures the family of Agnes wanjiru and the public that any

decision regarding charges will be made in strict adherence to the

Constitution, the Decision to Charge (DTC) Guidelines zot9, and applicable

laws.

The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (ODPP) remains committed

to executing its constitutional mandate in accordance with the rule of law,

public interest, and the administration of justice.

PUBLIC AFFAIRS AND CORPORATE COMMI'JNICATIONS DTVISION
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